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PLEASE COMPLETE DETAILS ON PARENTPAY 
 
 

We have reviewed our policy of photographing children, in an attempt to simplify it.  
 
Occasionally, we may take photographs or videos of children in school. These photographs or 
videos will be used as a celebration of the activities we do in school or as an example of things 
which happen in our school and may on occasions be made available to parents/carers as a 
memento of a performance or activity. 
 
We would like you to consider giving permission for your child to be photographed or be in school 
videos. Examples of what the photographs/recordings may be used for include photographs in our 
newsletter, displays in school or a record of a trip or special occasion, the designated protected 
sport twitter account (NGJS_PE) or putting photographs on our school website. We may also film 
the children in a performance to share later with parents/carers. In cases such as this the children 
would not be named. Videos/photographs would not be made available to anyone other than 
parents/carers in the school without parents/carers permission. 
 
If you wish to read our Photographic and Video Images policy in full, you will find a copy on the 
school website or alternatively please contact the school office. 
 
Please give consent/decline consent for school to photograph or video your child for all 
activities by completing details on ParentPay. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr W Allen 
Head Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 


